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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception – Cameron 
Year 1 – Rebecca 
Year 2 – Mavisha 

Year 3 – Issy 
Year 4 – Harrison 

Year 5 – All of Class 
Year 6 – All of Class 

 

 

 We would like to welcome you all back after the holidays. We 

hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing Christmas break and 

are looking forward to another exciting year. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Reception Intake 2019 
 

Please be reminded if your child was born between 1st  September 
2014 and 31st  August 2015 you will need to apply for a reception 
class place for September 2019. The closing date is 15th January 

2019.  If you need any help with your application please call into the 
school office who will be happy to help you with the process.   

Thank you. 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday  

15th 

January 

 

Closing date 

for 

applications  

for 2019 

Reception 

Class intake 

Tues 15th 

Jan at 

2.45pm 

Century Tech 

Year 5 & 6 

Parent Drop-

in.  Please 

speak to Miss 

Palmer if 

required 

Wed 23rd 

Jan 5pm – 

5.30pm 

Year 6 SATS 

Parent 

Meeting 

Fri 25th 

Jan at 

2.30pm 

Reception 

Parent 

Workshop.  

Focus on 

phonics & 

writing 

February 

Wednesday 

13th 

February 

Parent/Carers 

Evening for 

all classes 

 

Our school value this half term is Service.  To 

encourage the children to think of others, 

especially in our local community, we have 

discussed ways of achieving this.  Together, we 

are making Homeless Blessing Bags to give to 

our local homeless people.  Each class is 

producing their own bag and we would be 

grateful if each child could bring in a small gift 

to put inside them.  Here are some ideas to go 

inside: Hand sanitizer, hand or face lotion, hand 

wipes, lip balm, soap/shampoo, toothpaste, 

gloves, hat, scarves, socks, energy bars, beef 

jerky, tissues.  Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

 

YEAR 6 SATS WEEK 

W/C MONDAY 13TH MAY 

Please avoid booking 

holidays/appointments for your 

child during this week.  Thank 

you for your continued support. 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Circulated to the children earlier this week are 
the termly attendance RAG letters. 

Green is  97% and above 
Amber 90-97% 

Red – below 90% 
Well done to all the children with 97% or 

more attendance 😊 
 

Parent Pay Uploads 

Don’t forget to keep 

checking your Parent 

Pay for any outstanding 

payments you may have.  

The system is also being 

used as a booking 

system for consent for 

competitions/events. 

Active groups that 

require payments –  

KS1 & KS2 Dance & 

Gymnastics 

Young Voices Ticket 

Sales 

London Residential 

Music Tuition 

 

Active groups which 

require consent -  

Cross Country Competition 

Gymnastics Competition  

 

Confirmation of 

attendance -  

Year 5/Year 6  Century 

Tech Parent Drop in  

Year 6 SATS Parent 

Meeting 

Reception Parent 

workshop 

 

Thank you for your 

continued support.   

 

 

 
St John’s Toddler Group 
Every Tuesday 9.00am to 

10.15am (Term Time) 
 

Our toddler group is  
designed for children aged 0-4 

with lots of fun activities.  
Please try to come along for a 
fun packed morning for your 

toddler.  Fantastic weekly 
activities for your toddler to 
enjoy led by Mrs Curran our 

Learning Mentor. 

 
 

Live Kitchen  

From now on all school dinners must be paid direct to 

Dolce.  We will not be able to accept any dinner payments 

via Parent Pay.  All parents will need a live kitchen 

account.  If you do not already have a live kitchen account, 

please return the slip on the letter which has been 

distributed before the Christmas holidays.  Thank you. 
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